
 

 

 

 

 

January 28, 2022 

 

                                                 DAILY HEALTH CHECK 
Earlier this week, we sent home an email outlining the new VCH 
guidelines for illness (positive and negative results) and contacts.  
We have also attached it to this newsletter.  There is information 
that applies to both children and adults.  We appreciate you reading 
and following the guidelines.  If you are unsure as to what to do, you 
need to consult with 811 or your health practitioner to make 
decisions regarding symptoms and being well enough to return to 
school. As always, we ask that you do not send your children to 
school if they are experiencing any symptoms of illness. 

 
LUNAR NEW YEAR 
Thank you so much to our Spul’u’kwuks 
PAC for providing activities for lunar new 
year!  Today we had a Kahoot! game for 
our intermediate students, Bingo for our 
primary students, crafts for all students, 
and prizes for the games.  On Tuesday, the 
first day of the lunar new year, we will 
announce the winner of our “Guess How 
Many?” gold coins contest.  For those who 
are celebrating, may the lunar new year 
bring peace, joy, and comfort to you and your family. 
 

 
INTENT TO RETURN SURVEYS (K-6) 
If you haven’t returned your survey, please do so as soon as possible.  We 
have just over half the surveys returned so far.  We need this information so 
that we can begin planning for next year how many students and divisions we 
will have. 
 

 
SHOE DRIVE 
 Thank you for the donations already given to our shoe drive!  If you 
haven’t looked yet, we would be grateful if you could take a few 
minutes to go through the footwear in your house to see if you have 
any pairs that are in good condition and no longer fit or are no longer 
worn.  We have large orange donation boxes near the office where 
your children can drop off the shoes.   
 
 
FOR YOUR CALENDAR: 
Jan. 31  Pro-D – No school for students 
Feb. 10  Kindergarten Hearing Screening 
Feb. 14-17 Scholastic Book Fair 
Feb. 16  Conferences – EARLY DISMISSAL AT 1:45PM 
Feb. 17  Conferences – EARLY DISMISSAL AT 1:45PM 
Feb. 17  PAC Meeting 9:30am 
Feb. 18  Pro-D – No school for students 
Feb. 21  Family Day – School Closed 
Feb. 23  Pink Shirt Day 
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